
Short Conference: 

Report on “Symposium on Economic Experiments in Developing Countries (SEEDEC) 

P201CS01” 

This was supposed to be a two day in-person conference that would attract presentations 

from around the world. 

Unfortunately, it was derailed by the COVID-19 epidemic. After a series of postponements the 

organizers agreed to cancel the conference for this year. Given the large number of online 

conferences and the diminishing interest in online conferences it was agreed not to hold an 

online event. 

It is hoped that in 2022 there will be an in-person conference. 

 

The Policy Center kindly also supported an RA to help organize the event. Thu Trang Vu did a 

good job of preparing for a possible conference, helping find speakers to invite, researching 

topics for discussion and helping with the planning. For a while we considered an online-only 

conference and she also helped me research that possibility. 


